
PE Premium Funding 2017-2018 

 

Physical Education and Sport play an important role in our everyday life at 

Houghton Regis Primary. We are committed to providing all our children with 

as many opportunities to experience sports and competitions as possible. It is 

our aim to raise standards in PE and school sport, increasing the participation 

and opportunities offered to our children. We aim to provide higher quality 

lessons and improve learning for all. This means extra coaching for teachers, 

as well as the children, so staff are well prepared to teach a wide range of 

sports skills and cross curricular activities. 

It has been predicted that we will be receiving £18,410 by the end of the 

academic year of 2017/2018.  

At Houghton Regis Primary School, we have developed an action plan, which 

carefully considers the above amount, in order to continue to improve PE 

provision and raise achievements for all pupils in sport. 

Our priorities mean that the funding for 2017 - 2018 will be:  

 Hiring qualified sports coaches to work with teachers and our children 

 Providing existing staff with training and progressive resources to help 
them teach high quality PE and sport more effectively.  

 Introducing new sports and activities and encourage more pupils to 
take up sport- including break and lunch time challenges.  

 Introducing opportunities for children to develop leadership skills. 

 Improving the opportunities for children to extend their life skills.  

 Increasing the attendance of our school’s participation at our School 
Games events.  

With the predicted additional funding, Houghton Regis Primary School is also taking 
on provisions to invest in a Sports Pavilion. This additional feature will play a vital 
role in increasing the sporting opportunities that we will be able to offer. We will be 
working towards using the pavilion for multi-sports purposes within school, extra-
curricular opportunities, as well as looking to run our own holiday clubs/ summer 
camps; incorporating our link with MK Coaches.  

In the long term, the Sports pavilion will also increase our community links.  


